STUDENT & CAMPUS LIFE COMMITTEE

September 21, 2000
CALL TO ORDER:

The monthly Student and Campus Life Committee of Thursday, September 21, 2000 convened at 4:00 p.m. in
the Morris Mayer room in Ferguson. Dr. D’Linell Finley, chairperson of the committee called the meeting to
order. He welcomed the committee members and asked them to review the roster and agenda to make any
necessary changes (see attached).

ATTENDEES:

Dr. D’Linell Finley, Dr. Kathleen Cramer, Jeanetta Allen, Shirley Darr, Rick Funk, Dr. Rob Ingram, Dr. Hank
Lazer, Helga Visscher, Nathan Reamey, Jon Macklem, Mark Naggar.

MINUTES:

Dr. Kathleen Cramer, Associate Vice President of Student Affairs, reported that the social alcohol policy
proposal from this committee is under review. She thanked the committee for its diligence, and stated that she
hoped for a quick resolution.

Professor Helga Visscher distributed a Code of Conduct for the University Libraries. She stated that these
policies were developed as a result of problems with student behavior in the libraries such as excessive noise.

Dr. Finley indicated that he plans to streamline the subcommittee arrangement. Members were asked to bring
ideas for the subcommittee structure to the next meeting. So far, diversity and SGA were identified as areas
needing committee members. Finley also mentioned that it has been suggested that the committee look at the
level of campus outreach. They will work collaboratively with Valerie Phillips, Director of Community Service, to
study student outreach efforts, and provide suggestions for expansion.

Dr. Finley announced that sub-committee assignments would be made so as to let persons contribute in their
area of mvolvement. SGA representatives on the committee will serve on the SGA subcommittee. This is merely
a suggestion. Committee members are free to volunteer for any subcommittee of interest.

Rick Funk, Associate Dean of Students, announced that he would bring statistics and sorority rush to the next
meeting.

NEXT MEETING:

The next meeting of the Student & Campus Life Committee will be held on Thursday, October 19, 2000 in
the Morris Mayer Room in Ferguson Center.

ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting was adjourned at 4:55 p.m.



